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Please approve docket item 1 for further study and direct City staff to study setting a v/c ratio
 limit on collector arterials. Thank you!

In addition, I wish to add that the proposed development at Point Wells should not be taken as
 a fait accompli.  It does not have to happen but those on the council or other quasi-
government groups in Shoreline seem to be unwilling to stick their necks out to prevent a
 potential disaster.  Why can't someone with courage and in a leadership position in Shoreline
 "just say no" to the proposed development?  Mitigating traffic problems, blocked views,
 construction noise, damage to the tidelands, etc., etc. is not really feasible. Why do we have to
 constantly accept bigger and bigger and support more development instead of keeping some
 things as they are?  I am asking that common sense prevail and this disastrous project be
 derailed.  It can be done but it will take action by our elected City Council officials in
 Shoreline to do so.  The will of the people who will be most impacted by the proposed
 development must be respected.

Thank you.

Susan L. Guse
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